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22nd November 2023 
 
 
Dear School and Nursery Parents/Carers 
 
Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day – Friday, 8th December 2023 
 
It's time to put on your Christmas jumper and help children in the UK and around the world get the best 
future ever. 
 
It’s been a really scary time for lots of children this year, so getting involved is more important than ever. 
 
We’re inviting all of our children (and staff!) to take part in Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day on 
Friday 8th December.  This will be a non-uniform day where the whole academy will be taking part by pulling 
on a Christmas jumper for a great cause.  We’re asking everyone to bring in a cash donation of £1 or 
whatever they can currently afford to give, to help transform the futures of children in the UK and around 
the world. We know these are tough times and it’s totally fine if you can’t donate – your child will still be a 
massive part of the day! 
 
Join in the fun – in fact, we think it’s better to swap, borrow or bling up an old woolly with some festive 
decorations or make a pair of reindeer antlers to wear rather than buy new!  
 
If you’d like to find out more about Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day, please go to 
christmasjumperday.org. 
 
All money raised will go to Save the Children and will help make sure every child, no matter where they’re 
born, has essentials like food, water and a safe place to sleep at night, and will ensure children can grow up 
happy, healthy and become who they want to be. 
 
We’d really appreciate your support to make Christmas Jumper Day a success – it’s a great cause, so 
together, we can make the world better in our sparkly, silly sweaters! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Brian Walton 
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